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    Parent/Teacher Consultations 

Parent/Teacher Consultations 
will take place with your child’s 
class teacher from Monday 
23rd October to Thursday 

26th October from 1.15pm—3.00pm. Pupils 
will go home at 1.10pm on these days.        
All reply slips to be back with your child/s class 
teacher by Monday 2nd October. 

 

School Office 

The office staff are inundated 
with a high volume of phone 
calls on a daily  basis and clas-
ses are constantly being inter-
rupted when children arrive 
late, money isn’t paid on time, children forget 
things or aren’t aware of who is picking them 
up.  These interruptions add up to increase the 
workload of what is already an extremely busy 
office. Please try to ensure your child 
comes to school prepared with everything 
they need for the day.  Your  co-
operation would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Governors’ Annual Report 

The Governors’ Annual Report for 
2022/23 is on the school website.  
A paper copy is available in the 
school office. 

 

Carparking 

Once again we are appealing 
to you to be mindful of the 
l o c a l  r e s i d e n t s  when      
dropping your child off in the 

morning and    picking them up again in the 
afternoon.  We would ask you not to park 
across driveways or obstruct access.  Your co-
operation will be greatly appreciated.   

 

Harvest Charity 

Our harvest assembly will take place on   
Thursday 26th October 
This year, we are support-
ing the Pantry Project. We 
would appreciate if you 
would make some donations of ‘larder’ goods 
for our  Harvest Table, e.g. pasta/rice, cereal, 
tinned foods, etc., all of which will be kindly 
received by the Pantry Project.  The harvest 
table will be set up in the link corridor from 
Monday 23rd October to Thursday 26th   
October.  We appreciate the ongoing support 
from you, particularly as we think of others, 
at this harvest time. 

 
Half Term Break  

The school will be closed from 
Monday 30th October to Fri-
day 3rd November. School will 

recommence on Monday 6th November at 
8.55am 


